
WelcomeNau Mai 

Are you new to the Gore District?

Do you need settlement support information?

Do you need to know where to go for help?

Do you want to meet new friends?



This Welcome Pack was created for you by members of the  
Gore District Welcoming Communities Working Group. 

‘Welcoming Communities’ is a programme led by Immigration New Zealand which works towards 

healthier, happier and more productive communities by welcoming newcomers into the local 

community.

Gore has been recognized as an Established Welcoming Community by Immigration  

New Zealand and we hope you will feel a sense of welcome and of belonging in our friendly  

and beautiful district.

If you have any questions about this work or you need settlement support information then 

please contact Mark at Gore District Council on 021 327 611 or email mmccann@goredc.govt.nz 

We have provided you with a memory stick in this pack with lots of information that we hope will 

help you to settle into your new home. This information includes:

Welcome to the  
Gore District

Living in Gore
Language support  
– English and Maori

Education – Early Childhood 
Centres in the Gore District

Older people support  
– ‘Ready for Living’

Gore District Welcome Plan 

Ratepayer’s Pack

Activities
Library Services

Free Offers
Swimming passes

Movie passes

Free coffee


